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and provide details of the reasonable accommodation(s) you are requesting.

If you require reasonable accommodations when attending a Peace Corps event, please contact

Volunteers are going the 
distance to make a difference. 
Join us.

Join us and get your questions 
about applying and serving 
as an Asian American/Pacific 
Islander (and more) answered! 
All are welcome to join to learn 
more about service.

Information  
Session & Panel

Campus Center Room 307

Wednesday,October 25, 2023  
03:00 - 04:00 p.m.

RSVP here: https://forms.gle/16BZoAmmmEXgEN1YA 

For more information contact, Kamaka and Kristina 

At pchawaii@hawaii.edu

pchawaii@hawaii.edu


